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Notice on Impact of the Tohoku Region Pacific Coast Earthquake 

 

We would like to express our heartfelt sympathy to those affected by the Tohoku Region 

Pacific Coast Earthquake. The current status of our group companies is as follows: 

 

1. Personnel affected by the earthquake 

We have confirmed that every employee working at the plant, office, or branch of the group 

companies is all right. 

 

2. Condition of production equipment 

There is no serious damage to our production equipment or buildings. However, our 

operations could be adversely affected if it becomes difficult to secure power from electric 

power companies or procure raw materials, fuels, or other materials.  

 

3. Impact on the Company’s performance 

The impact of the earthquake on the Company’s performance is expected to remain 

marginal. We will promptly announce any matters that deserve disclosure.  

 


